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Jenny Nobbs

From:
Sent: 29 January 2015 15:17
To: Graeme Stark
Subject: Smallcombe Footpath diversion 

Dear Graeme, 
  
Further to our recent telephone conversation I am writing to confirm that we are withdrawing our 
existing application to divert the footpath at Smallcombe Farm. 
  
yours sincerely, 
  

 




